
Outdoor Classroom Meeting 

Background: 

Major improvements have been happening in the Outdoor Classroom, and Superintendent 
Bergman would like to host the May meeting there. 

At the March 21st Regular Board Meeting the board discussed having the May 16th board 
meeting at the Outdoor Classroom. 

Recommendation: 

I recommend the board approve the location of the May 16th board meeting be moved to the 
Outdoor Classroom.


